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PLEASE JOIN US AT OUR
NEXT OPEN HOUSE FORTH
NORTHERN COLORADO
AREA PLAN
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Xcel Energy is hosting a second public open house to
provide residents and property owners an opportunity

to learn more about preliminary siting study results for a
proposed transmission project in the area. This project is
part of the company'’s larger Northern Colorado Area Plan,
which will modernize the system to better serve existing
and future customers, meet growing energy needs, and
improve electric service reliability.

The project includes building a 230/115-kilovolt
transmission line between the Western Area Power
Administration’s Ault Substation and Xcel Energy’s Cloverly
Substation. It also includes construction of two new
substations and improvements to two existing ones.

A study area for the new Eaton-area substation and
preliminary route segments for the transmission line will
be displayed for review and input.

NOTICE: Your property may potentially be affected by the
project. We hope you can attend to discuss the project.

January 28, 2020

2to7 p.m.

Eaton Area Community Center
1675 3rd Street

Eaton, CO 80615
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